
Dear presidents and directors of Associations of 

Dietitians/Nutritionists around the world, 

4 years ago I started working on the organization of the 

XVII International Congress of Dietetics scheduled to be 

held in the city of Granada on 7, 8 and 9 September 2016. 

The conference theme: sustainable eating. 

During these years a team of dietitians/nutritionists of the 

Spanish Foundation of Dietitians-Nutritionists (FEDN) 

created a working group of young film directors, who are 

always excited to work on film projects of social interest. 

 

The aim was to make a film to tell the citizens of the world that our way of eating can change the planet 

and can help people who work at sea, on land, on farms, near where we live. 

Today I want to introduce an advance SustainablEating, a film directed by Carlos Sabater Calafat. 

My life and the life of the team of people involved in this project has changed. Now, we don’t see food in 

the same way as before. 

I would like to invite all dietitians-nutritionists around the world and leaders of the National Dietetic 

Association (NDA), to attend the premiere of the film will take place on Wednesday, September 7th, 2016, 

at 10.00 hours, in the Auditorium of the Palace Congress of Granada, within the framework of the XVII 

International Congress of Dietetics ICD Granada 2016.Once finished the ICD Granada 2016, the film will 

start a trip to other countries around the world who request to be presented to dietitians-nutritionists 

members of the National Dietetic Association. 

I want to thank the International Confederation of Dietetics Associations (ICDA), the General Council of 

Dietitians- Nutritionists of Spain and the MAPFRE Foundation, the support in this film project. 

SustainablEating is a movie without conflict of interest, a film produced entirely by the Spanish Foundation 

of Dietitians- Nutritionists with the financial support of the ICDA and the MAPFRE Foundation. This dream 

has become a reality thanks to the efforts of all them. 

Please make click HEREand see the teaser. Watch a new way of understanding food, nature and human 

being living on this beautiful planet. 

I hope everyone in Granada! 
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